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Subject: SouthBruce-NWMO Environmental Workshops
 
Dear CAOs,

In a letter to your Council dated September 15th, 2020, Mayor Buckle outlined that our
Municipality will be reaching out to provide updates and information in relation to the
NWMO’s Adaptive Phased Management project and South Bruce’s involvement in the site
selection process on a regular basis.

As such, we have asked the NWMO to facilitate a regional environmental workshop
specifically for municipal and county officials whose jurisdiction may be impacted by various
environmental assessments and studies which will take place in the near future.

Both the Municipality of South Bruce and the NWMO believes that there should be the
opportunity for your community to ask questions and participate. This workshop will be a
chance for your County/Municipality to be engaged in the process in a meaningful way.
This is just one opportunity which will welcome your participation throughout the process
over the next few years.

On behalf of the Municipality of South Bruce, I am extending an invitation to send two
municipal representatives to participate in this environmental workshop facilitated by the
NWMO, which will take place virtually on Monday, November 30th, 2020 from 4-6 PM.

If you are unable to attend or send representation to this workshop, there are several other
virtual and in-person community workshops taking place. Your participation at one of these
workshops would be welcome, however they will be open to the South Bruce community.
Attached is the flyer with information on these workshops.

If you are interested in participating, please confirm who will be attending to myself at
drushton@southbruce.ca by November 26th, 2020. A link to join the virtual workshop and
additional information will be sent thereafter.

Sincerely,

 
 
Dave Rushton
Project Manager
Municipality of South Bruce
Box 540
21 Gordon St E
Teeswater, ON
Office 519-392-6623 Ext. 328
https://www.town.southbruce.on.ca
https://clcinfo.ca/southbruce
drushton@southbruce.ca
Cell 519-901-4911




www.nwmo.ca


NWMO seeks feedback on draft Environmental Monitoring Program


The Nuclear Waste Management Organization (NWMO) is hosting community 
workshops to gather feedback on the draft environmental monitoring program. 
Participants will be asked to review the draft design that was co-created with 
community members earlier this fall. 


This program will establish a baseline of the existing environment and monitor 
changes to ensure impacts can be minimized.


Registration:
To register for these workshop please contact Mary Devine at 
mdevine@nwmo.ca or (416) 520-9451.  


Environment Workshops 


The Municipality of South Bruce is one of two communities currently involved in 
the site selection process for a deep geological repository for Canada’s used 
nuclear fuel.


Virtual Workshops


November 16 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.
November 17 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.
November 21 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m.


The workshop will be hosted online 
through a platform called Ring Central. 


Community Workshops
All South Bruce residents are welcome


www.nwmo.ca


In-person Workshops


Teeswater
Teeswater Community Centre 


November 23 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.


Formosa
Formosa Community Centre


November 24 - 9:00 to 11:00 a.m.


Mildmay
Mildmay Community Centre


November 25 - 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.


Co-design program with
Community in 2020


Begin sampling 2021
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